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Constitution Arms Palm Pistol 
 
The Palm Pistol made a splash in the national news media outlets when the U.S. Food and Drug 
Administration announced that it was revoking a prior determination that the pistol was a 
“medical device.” Whether accurate or not, a solid model of the pistol was available for 
examination. The model proved to be very ergonomic and easy to grasp. The design 
incorporates two independently operable grip safeties that are deactivated by firmly gripping the 
pistol. A loaded chamber indicator allows the user to quickly determine if the firearm is loaded 
while a Picatinny rail allows the attachment of a small flashlight or laser aiming device. 
 
Similar to a rifle where the recoil force is directed rearward to the shoulder, the Palm Pistol 
directs recoil into the palm and through the forearm of the shooter. While a firing model was not 
available for examination, the solid model was a very effective demonstration tool to show that 
the firearm is a viable design, is comfortable to handle, and capable of wide market appeal. 
 

 


